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Dear Madam/Sir

I support a strong cap and invest policy for the protecting the environment in Oregon. As a retired nurse practitioner,
active community volunteer, and parent for thirty years of two wonderful daughters raised in Beaverton,  I am very
worried about climate change and it’s potential impact on our state and country. I support LC 19 to cap greenhouse
emissions and invest in Oregon’s future. I have voted consistently in Oregon elections since 1988. Thanks for your
careful attention.

Gordon Campbell
Portland OR 97219
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